
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
Date: 02nd January 2025 
 

 

Congratulations to the Final Year Students of SBIHM! 
 

We are proud to announce that several final-year students have been successfully 

selected through campus recruitment by B. P. Poddar Hospital & Medical Research 

Ltd. This achievement reflects their dedication, hard work, and the high-quality 

training provided at SBIHM. 
 

The selected students are as follows: 
 

Sl. No. Name 
 

Sl. No. Name 

1 Abhrajit Dutta 
 

4 Swastika Adhikary 

2 Samiran Das 
 

5 Sneha majhi 

3 Bapi Mondal 
   

 

Department  :  Discharge Cell, L&D, Branding. Growth & Development 

 

Address  :  71/1, Humayun Kabir Sarani, Block G, New Alipore,  

  Kolkata 700053  
 

 

Date of Joining : 04.01.2025 
 

Time : 10:00 AM 
 

All selected students must report to B. P. Poddar Hospital & Medical Research Ltd 

on time, carrying the following documents: 
 

a.Updated CV  b. Passport-sized photographs  c. College NOC  d. Aadhaar Card    

e. College ID Card  f. Police Verification Certificate 
 

Your punctuality and preparedness will set a strong foundation for your professional 

journey. 
 

Best wishes for a successful career in the hospitality and culinary industry. 

 

 

 

 

By Order, 

Mrs. Bidisha Sarkar 

CEO, SBIHM Group 


